
   How to Reach Us… 
 

   

      Rev. Brian Bell - Ext: 3 Lead Pastor 
                     brian@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care 
                     joan@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Rev. Jon Grant - Ext: 4  Associate Pastor 
                     jon@trullsroadchurch.com 

      Deborah Ferber - Children’s Ministry Director 
                     deborah@trullsroadchurch.com  
      Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator 
                     debi@trullsroadchurch.com 
      Carley Dart - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     carley@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Josh Vardy - Interim - Youth Ministry 
                     josh@trullsroadchurch.com   
      Nicole Henderson - Young Adults Intern 
          nicole@trullsroadchurch.com    
           
 

 

               Youth Happenings    
                   Jr. (Gr. 6-8)    Sr. (Gr. 9-12) 
         

                                   Upcoming Events  
●  Next Jr & Sr High Sunday School - March 26, 2017 

●  Youth Night: Thursdays @ 6:30 - 8:30 pm  

●  Neb’s Fun World:  Thursday, March 16 @ 7 - 9 pm ($20) 

●  Family Movie Night:  Saturday, March 18 @ 6 - 8 pm  

●  Girls Games Night: Friday, March 24 @ 7 - 9 pm ($2)              

 

 

 

                           

             TRULLS ROAD FREE METHODIST CHURCH 
2301 Trulls Road S. Courtice, ON  L1E 2N2 

Phone:  905-436-2300          Fax:  905-436-8913 

www.trullsroadchurch.com                                

trfmc@trullsroadchurch.com 

The church office is open Tuesdays through Fridays 9-4 pm 

   Young Adults 
 

                 Gym Night ~ Friday, March 31st @ 7 - 10 pm 
                     Dinner & Bible Study ~ March 19 & 26  
               5 - 7:30 p.m. in the café  
                 For more info - speak to Nicole Henderson 

 

 
 
 

                

            Verse for the Year 2017 
 

“The Lord will watch over your coming and  
going both now and forevermore.” 

Psalm 121:8 (NIV) 

           

 

Living Out the Ways of Jesus            

in Everyday Life 
 

Mission Possible: 

Being a Family on Mission 

  Matthew 28:18-20 
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                     Sunday, March 12, 2017
 ______________________________________________________   

        
  

                                        March Break Fun!  
             We’re so excited to have our JK-Gr.5 event here this   
                 Tuesday with guest magician, Sawyer Bullock! 
          Extra invitations are at the Welcome Centre to invite as 
                    many friends and neighbours as you can.   
        How can you help?  We are looking for a few more  
           volunteers for that afternoon (March 14, 1-3 p.m.) 
                Please contact Deborah after the service. 
          
 

                           Coalition for HealthCARE and Conscience 
  EFC is concerned with the lack of conscience protection  
in Ontario for healthcare workers who object to participating in  

  euthanasia and assisted suicide.  There is a window of  
opportunity right now to ask Ontario MPP’s to include conscience 
protection in Bill 84. Copies of the sample letter with information 

can be picked up from the Welcome Centre. 
Please take a few moments and send your letter. 

                     
 

                            LENT   

   Extra cards are available at the Welcome Centre to help you  
and your family prepare for Easter with Focused Prayer, 

Scripture Readings, and Discussion Questions.   
 
 
 

                Ladies - You’re Invited!  
       Please join us for a baby shower Saturday, April 1

st
 at 2 p.m. 

   to celebrate the upcoming arrival of Andrew & Sarah Fothergill’s  
      baby boy.  Invitations are in your mail folders.  If you’d like to  
    contribute to a group gift, please do so at the Welcome Centre. 
 
 

 

      Pastoral Search Team Update  
Please continue to be in prayer for the team as they 
continue to work through the process of seeking a  

new Lead Pastor for Trulls.  
 

This Week and Beyond... 
 

Monday: 7 - 9 p.m. - Pickleball  
Tuesday: 1 - 3 p.m. - JK - Gr. 5 Magic Show with Sawyer 
Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - MoPS - CANCELLED FOR MARCH 15 
Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - Ladies Bible Study 
Wednesday: 7:30 p.m. - Men’s Pick-up Basketball  
Thursday: 7 - 9 p.m. - Youth @ NEBS 
Thursday: 8 p.m. - Worship Team Practice 
Saturday: 6 - 8 p.m. - Family Movie Night  
 
 
 

Prayer Opportunities... 
Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Conference Room  
Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Conference Room  
 
 

 Please Pray For... 
 

Vimla Malik and family as they mourn the passing of her brother.  
 
 

Please Note... 
 

 
 

Ladies! Do you need a weekend away that will give you time to 
meet new friends, enjoy great food and the opportunity for reflection 
and spiritual growth?  Then plan to attend Springarama 2017 - you 
can pick up a brochure at the Welcome Centre.   
 

    

 

 

Phyllis Chartran has moved to Hope St. Terrace, 20 Hope St., 
Port Hope, ON L1A 2M8.  An encouraging note from her church    
family would really help Phyllis settle in to her new surroundings. 
 
 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE!  Campbell’s is no longer accepting soup labels 
for the Labels for Education program.  Jean Osborne thanks those 
who have contributed to this project over the years. 
 

 

 

GriefShare your journey from mourning to joy. This is a video                    
seminar series on grief and recovery topics as seen from a Biblical      
perspective. Tuesday afternoons 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. running for 13 
weeks (March 21 - June 13, 2017).  For more information and to   
register call the office at Calvary Baptist Church 905-433--2960.   
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Trulls Road Financial Progress 2017 
  General Fund: 
   

  Received March 5, 2017..................................................$16,401.46 

  Received to Date (10 wks)………….….………................$88,497.85 

  Building (Oct. 6/13 to March 5/17) …........................$1,301,434.85 
  Benevolent offering received last Sunday……..…...……..$602.60 
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